Notice is hereby given that the Annual Financial Report
for the Town of Tully for the fiscal year ended 2024
has been filed with the State Comptroller as well as
the Annual Financial Report for the
Southern Onondaga Trash System.
Copies of those reports are on file
at the Town Clerk’s office and may be reviewed
during the Town Clerk’s regular business hours
at the Tully Municipal Building,

5833 Meeting House Road, Tully, NY 13159

Dated this 13" day of March, 2025

N APINE W

Susan Vaccaro, RMC
Town Clerk




